Juliet Hodge

From: ROBERT BARNETT <chirodrbob@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 1:28 AM

To: Juliet Hodge

Subject; Withdrawal of PZ#22-9RA - Application for amendment to Section 8.28

To the Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commission,

After speaking with town planner Juliet Hodge about the two upcoming public hearings concerning
Jancarto Sirita's PZ#22-15RA and PZ#22-9RA proposed text amendments to Section 8.28 of the
Ledyard Zoning Regulations, please withdraw PZ#22-9RA and its associated public hearing.

Thank you very much for your considerations,
Robert Barnett

61 Church Hill Road

Ledyard
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